

DEPARTMENT of CHILDREN and FAMILIES

Making a Difference for Children, Families and Communities



Joette Katz Commissioner Dannel P. Malloy Governor

January 3, 2014

To: The Congregational Church of Burlington c/o Reverend Taylor

Dear Reverend Taylor,

Please accept this letter as a sentiment expressing my gratitude for the generous donations the church has once again provided to the children on my caseload. If it weren't for the kindness of the congregation, many of the youth on my caseload would not have received anything for the holiday. It is something so simple to us that create such a significant impact on the kids. Words cannot express how grateful I am and how much I appreciate your continuous support.

Respectfully,

Colleen Webb

Social Worker

Department of Children & Families

Hartford Office

250 Hamilton Street

Hartford, CT 06106

860.418.8128-office

860.418.8328-fax

colleen.webb@ct.gov